

DATE: November 13, 2012

TO: SUD Treatment Provider Network

FROM: Provider Network Management

RE: GPRA Training Opportunities

The Department of Health and Welfare (DHW) and BPA are happy to announce that BPA will begin monthly GPRA trainings for ATR III clients. These training will be mandatory for anyone who will be conducting ATR III GPRA interviews. These trainings are also beneficial to those who enter GPRA data. We also encourage those who are already trained but feel they may need a "refresher" to join us.

The trainings will be held the 3rd Wednesday of every month beginning November 21st, 2012 at 10 am MST. Trainings will be conducted via webinar and hosted by BPA. Details on how to sign up for the trainings will be sent out a week prior to each training.

We are looking forward to these trainings and meeting your new staff members. Please contact us with any questions you may have surrounding the GPRA trainings at:

Maya Reneé 208-947-5145 – Office 800-688-4013 ext. 7145 – Toll Free 208-344-7430 - Fax maya.renee@bpahealth.com

In addition please feel free to contact your Regional Clinical Coordinator with any other questions.

Nancy Irvin	Region 1	208-964-4868
Dean Allen	Region 2	208-305-4439
Michael Dickson	Region 3 and 4	208-284-4511
Jaime Goffin	Region 5	208-921-2342
Doug Hulett	Region 6 and 7	208-921-8923